
 

Dear friends and ministry partners, 

The Lord has blessed us so richly throughout the year 2019, and we are so thankful for the fruit that 
abounds to our account and yours as well! Our own family has grown, and the family of God has 
increased here in Mallow as well. Here are just some of the many things that God has done this 
year! We pray that God blesses you for your faithfulness in praying and supporting us.

The Slater Family:2019 Year In Review
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